
 Ridgewood Water Thanks You,
Our Customers

You may have noticed that we, and in certain cases some of your neighbors,
have increased our conservation messaging as we entered this year’s peak

demand season.  

After a very dry May and June, our water
system was on track to have one of the highest
peak demand seasons in almost a decade.  We

are excited to announce that this July is looking
to be one of the lowest peak season water use

months in a long time. So thank you all for your
efforts to reduce the use and in helping us by

both conserving water and getting this
important message out!

Odd-numbered addresses may irrigate on Tuesdays and Saturdays
Even-numbered addresses may irrigate on Wednesdays and Sundays
Governmental properties may irrigate on Mondays and Fridays

Visit the Ridgewood Water Website for more details on water restrictions

 Two-Day a Week Watering Remains in Effect

MG = Millions of Gallons

Thanks to you we have been able to avoid Stage III, or IV Water
Restrictions and have still been able to stick to our PFAS

Operational Strategy, shutting down wells with the highest levels
of PFAS contamination until we complete the construction on our

PFAS Treatment Facilities. 

System-Wide Water Use

https://water.ridgewoodnj.net/water-restrictions/

